
 
 

  
  
  
 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE  
Double Dragon Tower, DD Meridian Park Avenue 

EDSA Extension, Pasay City 
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph  

  
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF SCHEDULE OF THE POST-QUALIFICATION CONFERENCE 

 
Project ​ :​ Procurement of Alternate Internet Connectivity for the Department of  

Foreign Affairs Temporary Headquarters and DFA-Aseana for the  
Period of April to December 2025 (Early Procurement Activity) 

Reference​ : ​ PB-GS-24-2024 
ABC​​ : ​ PhP 2,000,000.00  
Date​​ : ​ 20 January 2024 

  
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) wishes to 
inform the bidder, observers, and the general public of the change in schedule for the 
Post-Qualification for the Procurement of Alternate Internet Connectivity for the 
Department of Foreign Affairs Temporary Headquarters and DFA-Aseana for the Period 
of April to December 2025 (Early Procurement Activity), to be held on 22 January 2025, 
(Wednesday), as follows: 
 

Activity Old Time New Time 
Post-Qualification 

Conference 11:00 AM 2:00 PM 

 
For further information, kindly send an email to the BAC Secretariat at 
bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph. 
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​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   

EDGAR B. BADAJOS  
Assistant Secretary and  

BAC Chairperson 
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